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Dear St. Ignatius Families,

“Specifically, students in Catholic schools “were more likely to control
their temper, respect others’ property, accept their fellow students’
ideas, and handle peer pressure.” In other words, they exhibited more
self-discipline.”

-Wall Street Journal, June 1, 2018, The Catholic School Difference

Last week the Wall Street Journal ran a powerful OpEd on a new study
(again) reflecting the “Catholic School Effect.”  https://www.wsj.com/
articles/the-catholic-school-difference-1527894168 This effect will not
be news to the St. Ignatius Parish community. We see it over and over
as our students excel in academics, commit themselves in service to
others and participate in the life of faith of our Catholic community.
These outcomes are exemplified by the Class of 2018.

CLASS OF 2018: 86% of our students are going on to Catholic High
Schools with nearly 90% aspiring to college. We are so proud of the 29
students in the Class of 2018. The parish community has generously
helped support the formation of these young people over many years
through volunteer hours, mentoring, support of CYO and financial gifts
and we are grateful. We hope you will join us to honor them on June
12. Please come to the graduation mass at 8:45 a.m. and to their
graduation from St. Ignatius School that night at 7 p.m. to bless their
futures and hold them in love.

PARISH SURVEY IMPACTS THE SCHOOL.: If you are a parishioner,
please take time to respond to the parish survey to express your
interest and concern for the school. Last year’s survey had fewer than
18% of parishioners expressing an interest in the school and that
impacted decisions around budgets and program. Please respond and
let Parish Council know we are here, engaged and passionate about
the school: https://goo.gl/forms/VuOkVnEKUPM37hil3

LAST MASS OF THE YEAR: Please note, our last mass of the year
will be 10:45 on June 15, with school being dismissed at noon. We
hope you will join us. PLEASE NOTE: no extended care on this day.

Blessings -
Kelli Clark
Principal
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Tibbetts Refugee House Ministry Training

Catholic Charities will be hosting a volunteer training on Sun-
day, June 10th from 12:00-2:30PM in Dillon Hall. Childcare
will be available and a light lunch will be provided. To RSVP
for the training, visit www.sipdx.org and click the link on the

homepage. Called to Protect trainings will be offered over

the summer on June 13th, July 15th, and August 28th.
These trainings are open to anyone looking to volunteers at
the church or school.




